
TTEA MINUTES – FEBRUARY 11TH, 2019 
 
Approval of December Minutes – Griffin and McCarthy 
 
President Report – Amanda  
 
SAC meeting is February 26th. 
Melanie is working on Box Tops. Send in Box Tops to your teachers by Feb 20th. 
Book Fair will be held April 22th – 26th. 
Moms and Donuts will be held Wednesday, April 24th. 
Open positions for next year:  Fundraising, Spirit Wear, Volunteer Coordinator, etc.  A flyer will be going out 
looking for parent volunteers to help with open positions.   
 
Principal Report – Michele Radke 
 
Due to the Mill and Bond passing, we have money from the district for a full-time counselor.  Our new 
counselor will begin in the 2019/2020 school year. 
All messages for students regarding after school plans, need to go through the front office, not through the 
teachers.   
Clothes for Kids will begin the Undie 500 collection in April.  Donate in the box in the lobby. 
 
Treasurer – Amy Griffin – $29K balance in TTEA account.  Daddy Daughter Dance expenses have started 
coming in.   
 
Daddy Daughter Dance – The dance is February 23rd. Volunteers are needed for set-up on 2/22 and 2/23.   
Bidding for prizes will be available on-line. 
 
Lunch Bunch – February 27th is being sponsored by Kindies and 2nd grade. 
 
Community Events – Upcoming events include Ninja Family Night at Ninja Nation on March 8th from  
4:30 – 6:30.   $20 per person and can be paid through My School Bucks.   Dads and Dudes night will be held 
April 12th from 6:00 – 7:30 at TTE.  Family Fun Fest will be held @ TTE from 5:00 – 7:30 on May 17th.   
 
Class book - Class books will need to submitted at the end of March for printing.  A decision to change the 
class book for next year has been made.  We will be working with a new company for the 2019/2020 year. 
 
Battle of the Books – Program is going well.  We will be looking for parents to help lead program for next year. 
We can keep this program running or look at implementing another program next year. 
 
Playground equipment and accessibility for the kids was discussed.  Ms. Radke will discuss with the staff and 
find the best way to look at bringing in new equipment and reminding kids of equipment rules. 
 
Next meeting will be held on March 11th from 9:00 – 10:00 in the TTE library. 
 
Attendees: 
Jolene Richardson Nici Mahen  Lindsey Gertz   
Amy Griffin  Kim Krueger  Amy Ball    
Krissy Cabeen  Claire Bryant  Amanda Quam 
Anna Miner  Chelsea Nielsen Kimberly McCarthy      


